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PILE DRIVING   EXPECT NOISE

 

PILE
DRIVER

SOIL

HARD SOIL LAYER

30-60ft

Approximately 92 piles
will be used

WHAT IS
PILE DRIVING?

STEEL PILES

Pile driving is a
common method of

constructing structure
foundations. To

support the structure,
steel or concrete

beams or “piles” are
driven into the soil

until reaching a hard
layer of earth beneath

the structure
foundation.

WHEN:

WHERE:
Construction activity will occur at the 
Northbound I-5 off ramp at La Paz Rd. as 
part of the I-5 Improvement Project (SR-73 
to El Toro Road) 

WHAT TO EXPECT:
• Loud Construction Noise is Expected
• Crews will be working below grade       
    (below ground level)
• Crews will drive a total of 92 piles   
    at an estimated average of 14 piles       
    per day

• Work Begins Monday, March 2
• Monday Through Friday
• Work is Scheduled to Occur    
    Between 7 a.m. – 4 p.m.
• 14 Days of work are expected
• No Nighttime Pile Driving Anticipated

WHY:
• Crews must widen roadway and 
    construct new foundations
• Pile Driving is an engineering    
    requirement at this location
• Project part of Measure M/OC Go,   
    approved by nearly 70% of OC Voters 
    in 2006
 


